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EILDON SPRINGS TO LIFE FOR FREE FISHING FESTIVAL

One of Victoria’s most popular fishing regions will again be home to all things angling next month when the
Goulburn Fishing Festival is held at Eildon’s Lions Park — thanks to the Allan Labor Government.

Minister for Outdoor Recreation Steve Dimopoulos said the ever-popular annual event was held on the first
Saturday every September to mark the opening day of trout fishing season in Victoria’s rivers, creeks and streams
such as the nearby Goulburn River.

Running from 9am to 2pm on Saturday 6 September, the free Goulburn Fishing Festival is hosted by the Victorian
Fisheries Authority (VFA) and will include a range of family-friendly activities, free kids’ fishing clinics, cooking
demonstrations, a casting competition and a nighttime fireworks display, all in the heart of the Eildon township.

The festival is based at the Eildon Pondage, which boasts great shoreline access and is regularly stocked with brown
and rainbow trout — many of which weigh several kilograms making for a memorable catch for anglers of all ages.

Free learn-to-fish clinics for kids will include expert guidance from Fishcare Victoria to teach youngsters casting,
rigs, baits and what to do if they catch a fish.

Kids who participate in a clinic will also receive a free fishing rod to take home with a tackle box, and links to online
instructional videos through the VFA’s Little Anglers Hub. Spots in the clinics always go fast so parents are
encouraged to get in quickly and register.

Families can help expert staff from the nearby Snobs Creek Fish Hatchery stock trout into the pondage and there
will be market stalls, face painting, educational activities, fly casting lessons and an aquaculture stall with free
tastings of locally-grown trout.

The event will also see 1500 huge ‘stonker’ brown trout stocked into the Goulburn River below the pondage,
providing great fishing at riverside reserves nearby that are easily accessible.

The Goulburn Fishing Festival will be held on Saturday 6 September at Lions Park on Riverside Drive in Eildon and
families are encouraged to keep fishing and exploring the local area before enjoying the fireworks display at 7pm.
The VFA will also be hosting the Ballarat Fishing Festival at Lake Wendouree from 9am on the same day.

For details about the Eildon event, including registration for clinics, visit vfa.vic.gov.au/goulburnfishfest.
Quotes attributable to Minister for Outdoor Recreation Steve Dimopoulos

“Trout season opening and these festivals are marked in the calendars of keen fishers each and every year and
they play a big role in getting families exploring our great state and supporting local businesses along the way.”

“We’d love to see a big crowd at Eildon for what promises to be a terrific day of fishing fun for the whole family.”
Quote attributable to Member for Northern Victoria Jaclyn Symes

“This festival is a fantastic celebration of everything we love about Eildon — great fishing, stunning scenery, and a
welcoming community that knows how to put on a show.”
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Quote attributable to Victorian Fisheries Authority CEO Travis Dowling

“Eildon itself is the gateway to Lake Eildon, renowned as one of Australia’s premier freshwater fishing destinations,
as well as the Goulburn so it’s the perfect place to get into the spirit by wetting a line in the great outdoors.”
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